[bookmark: _GoBack]To all students doing EE2E1
There  will be no lecture this Friday nor  any laboratory tomorrow afternoon. The  deadline for submission of the first piece of coursework will be week 1, Tuesday 13th Jan at 12pm of next semester. This  will be by Canvas which will  be  set up in time to accept your  submissions. Please follow carefully the submission  instructions on the Canvas page. Also note that there  will be a class test during the  first  week  of next  semester which will be Thursday 15th Jan at 2pm. Finally there will be a programming assignment issued next semester. I will upload  it to  Canvas early in the semester, well before the  first lab session which is in week 2 of the semester. 
Many thanks

Dr Mike Spann
